
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Dawn Petrie (sales@smgoodrow.ca), ServiceMaster of Burlington 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ServiceMaster of Burlington 
recognizes the contributions of 

Patricia Benevides 
 

December 22, 2021 – Patricia Benevides has been 

proudly serving the customers of ServiceMaster of 

Burlington for over 2 years.  Patricia is not simply an 

essential employee for us, she is a true ambassador of 

our business and most definitely our EVERYDAY HERO!   

 

Since joining us in November 2019, Patricia has always 

given her all to everything she does and often jumps in to 

assist anyone who may need a helping hand!  As an 

essential employee with our customer, Sita Canada, we 

are always assured that her dedication to performing her 

duties with the utmost care and attention to detail will 

result in the exceptional service that not only makes us 

proud but also makes Sita’s facility shine! 

 

To say that we consider Patricia an essential employee, we mean it in every sense of the word 

“essential.”  As she is not just an employee to us, she is a member of our work family and key 

to our success!  We are so very proud to have Patricia as part of our team! 
 

“Thank you, Patricia, for simply being you!   

You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Doug Goodrow 

General Manager 

ServiceMaster of Burlington 
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